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The Town of Mukwonago Police Department along with the Village of 

Mukwonago Police Department, the City of Muskego Police Department, and the 

Village of Eagle Police Department have been targeted by the WI Department of 

Transportation, Bureau of Traffic Safety (BOTS) for High Visibility Enforcement 

grants.  BOTS targets local police departments for traffic enforcement grants 

based on traffic crash data.  Based on their data, they have awarded our 

agencies a Traffic Passenger Safety Enforcement grant in the amount of 

$25,000.  Together, we will conduct high visibility deployments, targeting 

speeding, seatbelt usage, operating while intoxicated offenses, and aggressive 

driving.  Our goal is to reduce the number of traffic crashes in our communities 

by targeting the above traffic violations.  The deployments began in November 

2017 and run through September 2018.   

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind drivers to slow down, leave 

plenty of space when following another vehicle, always wear your seat belt and 

never get behind the wheel if you are impaired.  We also encourage all drivers to 

avoid distractions, including cell phone usage while driving.  If we see you 

violating traffic laws for these types of activities, we will stop you and cite you. 
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